
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 
 
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of the 

month at 12.00 noon. 

Fourth Sunday of Easter                  8th May 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

Thought for the day 
 
The cultural dismissal of faith as illusory consolation 
or opium has left its mark on us all. Is it all 
projection? Has God truly spoken and revealed 
God’s self ? In Christian faith, our response is a 
resounding yes and, while we should be wary of 
facile solace, at the same time we should not deny 
ourselves the good and wholesome reassurance of 
faith. After all, one of the most repeated phrases 
throughout the Bible is “Do not the afraid” (though 
not in John, curiously). There are grounds for fear; 
but we, of all people, should not be overwhelmed 
by the negative. 
 
Prayer 
 
 
Lord Jesus, risen from the dead, guide us to listen 
deeply to your voice, your word, that we may know 
you and, that knowing you, we may enjoy life in 
abundance, now and into eternity with you.  
Amen. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie/


EASTER DUES: 

The priests of the parish are grateful for the receipt of Easter dues. Easter dues 

envelopes may be placed in the safes at the back of the Church or handed into 

the sacristy. 

 

TROCAIRE: 

Please return your Trocaire Boxes to the Church.  

 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP: 

Medjugorje prayer group meetings continue every Thursday from 8.00 p.m. to 

9.00 p.m. in the Annadale Room.  

 

FIRST COMMUNION 

Congratulations to the boys of Ms. Allen's class and those of Mr. Sweeney's 

from Scoil Mhuire who celebrated their First Holy Communion here in the 

church in 2 beautiful ceremonies on Saturday. We hope they all had a lovely fun 

day after all the hard work of preparation. We will continue to keep them and 

their families in our prayers over the coming weeks. 

Our next First Communion Mass is the 12.30pm Mass on Sunday next, May 15th 

and this is for a small group of children from Grace Park Educate Together and 

Howth Road National School. As this is such a small group it would be lovely to 

have other parishioners with us at this Mass to join in this celebration so if you 

are free to come and celebrate with us, that would be lovely. 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS 
 
World Day of Prayer for Vocations will be observed on Sunday, May 8. That 

weekend, priests and parishes are invited to pray for vocations to the priesthood 

in the Archdiocese.  

 

THE SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT De PAUL 

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul will hold its usual monthly Church gate 

Collection this weekend 7th & 8th May 2022. 



   An Evening with Red Hurley in Our Lady of Consolation Donnycarney 

next Friday 13th May 2022 (A limited number of tickets are available here in the 

Sacristy) Please see poster at the back of the church. 

 

LAY MINISTRY COLLECTION – MAY 14th AND 15th  

The Archdiocese of Dublin Lay Ministry Collection takes place on Saturday and 

Sunday, May 14th and 15th. The Lay Ministry Collection will support the 

development of a variety of lay ministries, providing for more women and men 

to work alongside the priests and deacons. Our hope is that lay ministry will 

make a significant contribution to pastoral life into the future. This Collection 

will replace the usual Share Collection. Donations can also be made online at 

https://pay-payzone.easypaymentsplus.com/customer/10012/product-list/ 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 

Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road, Sunday 7.00 

p.m. until 8.00 p.m.  

 All are welcome. 

 

 

CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITORY:  

The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and Thursday 

morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after  

11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays.  Communion Cards, Gifts & Rosettes 

Available. 

 

 

SPARE ROSARY BEADS & USED STAMPS  

If you have any spare Rosary Beads, please drop them into the Sacristy for 
patient use in Beaumont Hospital.  
We would also appreciate any used stamps you may have. 

 
 
 

https://pay-payzone.easypaymentsplus.com/customer/10012/product-list/


ARD SCOIL RIS – Lourdes Trip 
 
Árd Scoil Rís fifth year students fundraised on the 23rd and 24th April in St. 

Vincent de Paul Church. We were very fortunate to be able to collect at three 

different masses over the weekend. The parish community of Marino were very 

generous with their donations and good wishes. The funds raised are to help 

with our role as volunteers assisting pilgrims attending Lourdes in September. 

Thanks to all for their wonderful donations. 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   

Joseph Redmond 

John Mark Fox 

 

MONTHS MIND:   

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

 

Kevin McMahon 

Jimmy DeVere 

Mary O’Mahony 

Liam & Joan Lawlor 

Pauline Mangan 

Patrick & Bridget Forde 

Marie Ryan (nee Doyle) 

Brendan Cullen 

 


